Endorsement of placing Constitution Hall on National Register of Historic Places

UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA FAIRBANKS MASTER PLANNING COMMITTEE (MPC) MEMORANDUM

May 26, 2005

TO: Steve Jones *Chancellor*

FROM: Richard A. Caulfield

Chair, UAF Master Planning Committee x2850

RE: MPC recommendation 05-03:

Endorsement of placing Constitution Hall on National Register of Historic Places

At its regular meeting on May 26, 2005, the UAF Master Planning Committee unanimously approved the following recommendation (MPC 05-03) regarding a proposal to nominate Constitution Hall to the National Register of Historic Places. A quorum was established; 13 MPC members were present.

The recommendation reads:

The UAF Master Planning Committee endorses the proposal to advance the nomination of UAF's Constitution Hall to the National Register of Historic Places. It does so in light of the building's historic significance as the location where Alaska's constitution was drafted in 1955 and its continuing importance in educating Alaskans about our state's history.

Approved by the MPC 13-0-0 (motion: Caulfield /second: Cole)

cc: MPC members
VCAS Neumayr
VCACE Poole
Facilities Services
Provost